
HOLIDAY BEACH WATER UPPLY CORP. 
P.O. BOX 807, FULTON, TX 78358-0807 HONE: 361-729-0538 

FAX: 361-729-0584 EMAIL: water@hbwsc.com WEBSITE: www.hbwsc.com 

David Gill - President 
Neil Adams -Vice President 
Bruce Davis - Sec/Treasurer 

October 29,2019 

Dear Members: 

Be Gray - Director 
- Ross Loeffler- Director 

Vi cent Blanc - Director 

There are some changes taking place here t Holiday Beach Water Supply 
Corporation (HBWSC) that we would like to make ou (our members) aware of. 
Effective November 1, 2019, the office of Johnson Creekmore will be taking 
over the handling of our office. Therefore, paymen will be made at their office 
either in person or by mail at 2611 Hwy. 35 North i Rockport, TX 78382. You do 
still also have the choice of making your payments over the phone at 361-729-
0538 or 361-729-9707 and/or at our website at .hbwsc.com. 
Cindy and I will miss talking with our members/cus omers and working here at 
the office of HBWSC. 

Sincerely, 

Janet Blandford 
and 

Cindy Purcell 


